
Hi,
My name is Sharon Murphy, I live at 11/6-7 funda place Brookvale, I would like to make a 
submission on the property at lot 12 SP 39226 12/20-22 Cross street Brookvale DA2020/0110 
before the closure date of 12/12/2022 according to the letter posted on 22/11/2022.
As you can see from the map included on the application you can clearly see how incredibly 
close this property is to the residential property I and my neighbors live in. The gym is directly 
facing our building, complaints have already been made about the noise previously and I don’t 
understand why the council has approved ( as seen online today 10/12/2022) the change in 
their operation times to be earlier and later finishing. Surely this will cause many more 
complaints to the council as the noise from the gym directly effects several families and elderly 
residents in my building. The gym is incredibly loud in working hours now with the ridiculous 
volume of their music they blare whilst yelling and flipping tractor tyres ( which literally rattle our 
windows). 
Please reconsider the 5:30am - 8pm operating times for the gym, if a council member could 
visit and see how close the buildings are to each other I’m sure they would see it is 
unreasonable to expect people to live with that kind of disruption in their lives.
Thank you.
Sharon Murphy 

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 10/12/2022 8:54:17 PM
Subject: Attention Development Assessment DA2020/0110 


